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22 May, 2001 
 
Mr. Bill Graff 
American TCB 
6731 Whittier Avenue 
Suite C110 
McLean, VA  22101 
Tel: (703) 847-4700 
Fax: (703) 847-6888 
 
Mr. Graff: 
 
Mr. Dave Hollis, of Alcatel USA, has asked us to obtain a grant of authorization for their SpeedTouch 
Wireless Modem. The FCC ID they would like granted for this product is JF6-0101. 
 
This product contains a radio on a printed circuit board that has been granted an authorization under FCC 
ID: MXF-WX1500. This grant was for a similar product, called Access Point. The transmitter module has 
not been approved as a module. 
 
Alcatel is using the radio board and antennas from the Access Point product and is therefore electrically 
and mechanically identical. Since the transmitter was not approved as a module, radiated and conducted 
emissions measurements were performed for the Alcatel product and the results presented. 
 
Since the radio module is exactly the same, we believe that the original radio test data applies to this 
product and the emission measurements reflect the only differences. 
 
We would like to have authorization granted for the Alcatel product (FCC ID: JF6-0101). This would be 
the only FCC ID on the product. 
 
If you have any questions, comments, or concerns regarding this, please feel free to contact me. Thank 
you for your time and efforts in this matter. 
 
Thank you, 

 
Michael Cantwell, PE, NCE 


